
1

Rachel Tibbetts

From: Iain Osenton

Sent: 06 February 2020 11:03

To: Planning

Cc: dcregistration; Linda Griffiths

Subject: 19/02729/DISC - CDC Arboriculture

HI Linda, 

Regarding the tree pit detail for the above application. Figures A, B and C appear to place the root ball too deep, in 
line with BS8545 (2014) recommendations. 

Plans should also be amended so to demonstrate mulch will not be pushed up to the stem of the tree, and also 
should not cause a bowl effect around the base/flare. 

Kind regards,

Iain Osenton
Arboricultural Officer (South) 
Environmental services 
Cherwell District Council

Direct Dial 01295 221708 

www.cherwell.gov.uk

Follow us:

Facebook www.facebook.com/Cherwelldistrictcouncil

Twitter @cherwellcouncil 

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You 
should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender 
immediately. 

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it 
cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your 
own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments). 

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not 
impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action.. 


